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The Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife (WDFW) contact information for requesting a 

new or alternative Timing Window for pesticide application (Permit Special Condition S4.D.7.e) 

has changed. The new WDFW contact for requesting a new or alternative timing window is 

Keith Folkerts at Keith.Folkerts@dfw.wa.gov or 360-902-2390. 
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